Marina Committee Meeting 10/9/19

Present: Terry Zimmerly, Adam Hange, Jenny Smetters, John Woodruff, Dan
Rawlinson, Jim Frost.

Started 7:10 Ended 8:10.

Discussed the lack of fence where the trucks enter the dumping area. Maybe a berm
would solve the problem of any dredge escaping

Discussion of possibly selling non-resident key fobs. It was brought up that
between less parking and probably more sharing of fobs not a good idea at this
time.

At this time there are three bids out for the electrical at the marina.
There will be solar lights down the docks.
Fishing dock is done, there is a fish cleaning station ordered.

Our boat lifts will be the electric screw type. Ducan is open to how we pay for the lifts.

Should slip renters pay all up front, should we pay up front and add the cost to slip rent
each month. More discussion is needed.

Jim informed us that the new lift station will be left where it is , it will only;y take up one
more parking space.
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